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21st October 2024 
Theatre Trips 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Thank you to everyone who has paid in full or contributed towards the theatre trips. The trips will 

go ahead on this occasion but it is unlikely we will offer this in future years. 

Given the financial constraints that additional trips/residentials/visitors can put on families, moving 

forward we will be scaling back this offer. Each school year group will either go on a trip or a 

residential (not both) and we will be reducing the number of residentials offered to children through 

their time at school from three down to two. This means there will be no Y2 Residential to Lea 

Green but the Y4 residential to Edale and the Y6 residential to the Isle of Wight will remain.  

We hope that this will enable families to budget and contribute to trip/residential/visitor 

opportunities moving forward.  

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Hallsworth                 Mr Hetherington      

Head of School                 Executive Head 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


